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39th Annual Conference of the Association for Moral 
Education 
Thursday 24 October to Sunday 27 October 2013 
Montreal, Canada 

 

 
CONFERENCE THEME 

Multiculturalism, Interculturalism and Education: 
Pursuing the Common Good through Dialogue and Recognition 

 
KOHLBERG MEMORIAL LECTURER 

Tariq Modood, Director of the Research Centre for the Study of Ethnicity  
and Citizenship at the University of Bristol 

 
PLENARY SPEAKER 

Nancy Eisenberg, Regents Professor of Psychology at  
Arizona State University 

 

 
Papers are invited for the 39th annual conference of the Association for Moral Education. 
Submissions are welcome from scholars across the many disciplines that contribute to the study 
and practice of moral education and development, including psychology, education, philosophy, 
sociology, criminology, cultural and childhood studies. We encourage individuals to submit 
proposals that address the theme, although conference submissions may be on any topic 
related to moral education, development, philosophy, theory or practice. AME always presents a 
variety of research and theory on moral development, moral philosophy, and moral education 
across all life stages and social contexts. 

All proposals must be submitted online via the conference website by Monday 15 April 
2013.  Proposals received after this date cannot be assured full consideration.  

Contributions may take one of four forms: 

Paper presentations.  Individual proposals that will be grouped thematically by the Program 
Committee for 75-minute sessions. Three papers will be chosen for each such session. The 
Program Committee will assign a chair for these sessions. 

Paper symposia. Symposium proposals, like paper sessions, will normally include 3 to 4 
presentations slotted into a 75-minute session. Symposia are organized thematically by the 
symposium chair who is also typically the organizer. Discussants are optional but discouraged if 
it significantly reduces interactions with audience members, and especially if the symposium 
has 4 speakers. 

Poster presentations. Details regarding poster size will be posted on the conference website. 
Poster panels and adhesive materials are provided. 

https://oraprdnt.uqtr.uquebec.ca/pls/public/gscw030?owa_no_site=3139


Pre-conference workshops. Workshops offer an interactive environment to explore issues in 
greater depth. Topics might include issues related to assessment, the enhancement of teaching 
and learning, a review of current work in an area of moral education and development research, 
or an exploration of varying points of view on a chosen theme.  The workshops will be held on 
the morning of Thursday October 24 and will typically last 3 to 4 hours. If you are interested in 
submitting a proposal for a workshop, please contact us by email prior to submission: 
AME2013@uqtr.ca 

Detailed submission information 

All proposals must include the following information and should be organized using these 
section headings: 

1. Full name, title and affiliation of the first author and up to 3 additional authors or 
contributors, along with a complete mailing address, contact information, and primary 
discipline for each. 

2. Title of proposal  
3. Preferred format for presentation (paper, symposium, poster or pre-conference 

workshop) 
4. 100-word abstract 
5. Three keywords to index the presentation 
6. A 300- to 500-word summary of your proposal.  For symposia submissions, a 500-word 

(maximum) summary of each individual paper presentation along with a 250-word 
rationale for the symposium as a whole. 

7. A brief attestation that if the proposal is accepted the submitter agrees to attend the 
conference. 

Submissions must be in English and be in .doc or .docx format. The first author will receive 
acknowledgement of a submission via email. All proposals will be reviewed by members of the 
AME Executive Board and Officers, as well as appointed members of the Association. The 
Program Committee plans to notify first authors of its decision by mid June. 

For presentation purposes, projectors and screens, but not computers, will be available in all 
conference rooms. 

Enquiries about submission should be sent to Bruce Maxwell, Chair of the AME2013 organizing 
committee, at AME2013@uqtr.ca 

mailto:AME2013@uqtr.ca
mailto:AME2013@uqtr.ca

